Dear Students,

The year is beyond the 100th day of school and it's time to begin making preparations for senior
activities. The Lambda Xi Omega Chapter of Alpha Kappa Alpha Sorority is offering a
scholarship to a deserving senior female who plans on continuing her education. Please see the
application and requirements on our new website. Remember, like last year, an essay is
required.

If you have any questions or concerns, please let me know.

Debra Bryant, 229-224-0985

The website is http://www.akalambdaxiomega.org/
April 10th application deadline
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